
Dock No. 50-263 , 

MA 2 7 

Dr. R. N. Barr 
Secretary & Executive Officer 
State Department of Health 
University Campus 
Minneapolis, Minnesota 

Dear Dr. Barr: 

The following document relating to the application for a 

Provisional Operating License filed by the Northern States Power 

Company for the Monticello Nuclear Generating Plant, Unit Nb. 1, is 

enclosed for your information: 

Safety Evaluation prepared by the Division of Reactor 

Licensing, dated March '8,, 1970.  

Sincerely,.  

G*tgn Swd by r. K. Bee 

Harold L. Price 
Director of Regulation 
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As stated above 
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